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The discredited Ohio HB6 should be repealed and replaced. The replacement energy policy 
legislation should be transparent to the community and outline ways for Ohio to increase 
renewable energy for electricity to reduce global warming. The following outline provides 
information to inform this recommendation: 
 
     1. Ohio only generates 2% of its electricity from renewable energy sources 

compared with the 18% national average. Ohio generates 82% of its electricity 
from fossil fuels compared with 62% national average. 

     2. Renewable energy cost is comparable to natural gas before considering 
environmental impacts and lower after including environmental and social costs. 

     3. There are many significant fossil fuel emissions from directly burning fossil fuels 
to generate electricity. These include carbon dioxide (CO2), sulfur dioxide (SO2) 
and nitrogen oxide (NOx) that damage the environment or are harmful to 
humans. 

     4. After implementing carbon sequestration technologies to neutralize the carbon 
footprint, the cost of fossil fuels is significantly higher than renewable energy. 

     5. Cadmium-Telluride vs Silicon Solar Panels. 
     6. Fossil fuel extraction and transport add another level of environmental 

degradation and damage. This pollution is not included in the fossil fuel costs. 
     7. Methane – 84 times more potent than carbon in global warming 
     8. Renewable energy should be a larger part of the Ohio electric energy 

future. Repeal and replacing the discredited HB6 should include community 
transparency.  



 
 
  



 

  



 

 
  



 
 


